The Antrim Planning Board met on the above date at 7:45 P. M., in the Selectmen's Office with the following members present. Byron Butterfield, Chairman, Stanley Tenney, Harold Grant and Mildred Dudley.

The Secretary's report was accepted as read.

Discussion of Section IV - E. re: Proposed Subdivision Regulations resulted in approval. It was decided that if the building complies with the law to do with the State Sewage disposal that will apply to this section, and will be accepted. (All drainage fields have to be inspected by the State.)

Section IV - F. O. K.

Section V - F. O. K. with the possible exception of H.

Section V I O. K.

Byron will check on section V - H to see whether or not this is the responsibility of the Developer or the Town, and if the Developer has to comply with State Regulations.

The Secretary will write to Concord for up-to-date material on zoning laws.

It was suggested that the Planning Board make plans as to proper location of future state road.

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 P. M.

Medred Sedle